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May 20, 2010 
 

Dr. Roderick J. McDavis, President, Ohio University 
(Presented by Ed Baum) 

OHIO UNIVERSITY VISION 
and 

Induction of New Emeriti 

Fresh Garden Salad with Assorted Dressings 

Potato Salad 

Mesclun Salad 

Fish 

Sliced Pork Loin with Sesame Ginger Glaze 

Yukon Gold Mashed Potatoes 

California Blend Vegetables 

Rolls & Butter 

Assorted Desserts, including Fresh Cut Fruit 

Beverages 

Thursday 

MAY 20, 2010 

11:30 AM - 1:30  PM 

 

RESERVATIONS must be made to attend the luncheon.  You MUST call 
Ruth Nostrant at 593-5194 by Friday, May 14.  You may pay by cash or 

by check made payable to OU Emeriti.  You can add your name(s) to the 
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A Message From The President  

- ED BAUM 

Ed 

 

.Hi, 

 

What is it about the best laid plans of mice and men?  Yes, they oft go astray. Last month 

we planned to get the emeriti newsletter to you in plenty of time before the luncheon, but 

a glitch occurred and by the time we learned of it, it was obvious that you would receive 

the newsletter either on the day of the luncheon or the next day or two.  Not very helpful 

for those of you who use the newsletter to determine your attendance. 

 

I sent out an e-mail on Tuesday before the lunch (when we became aware of the problem) 

alerting emeriti which went to those on our e-mail list.  If you are not on the list you 

should be just for situations just like this.  If you want to receive notices from us (and it is 

usually no more than two or three  per month) send an e-mail to Ted Foster 

(foster@ohio.edu) 

. 

Our election last month went very smoothly (and when was the last time that it didn't) and 

the slate of officers listed was duly elected. We still have an open position which the new 

board will need to fill: elections committee chair. If you would be willing to serve let me 

or George Weckman know 

. 

Finally, the May meeting is the time when we induct new members into the Emeriti Asso-

ciation.  The list is elsewhere in the newsletter.  You may be struck by the relatively few 

faculty joining our ranks this year. It looks like the lean hiring days of the mid-70s are 

catching up with us.  But, whether few or many, they are to be honored for their service to 

Ohio University and to the many whom they served.   So come, greet the faculty and ad-

ministrators who are joining our ranks 

. 

See you on May 20, I hope 

. 

 

 

P.S.  The Third Annual Emeriti Summer Social will be held at Konneker Center immedi-

ately following the Concert on the Green on Wednesday, July 7.  So, mark your calendars 

now. 

mailto:foster@ohio.edu
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IN MEMORIAM 

(Ed Russ) 

 

RECOLLECTIONS   

From the Archives of  the Department of Incidental Intelligence 

 

There was a staff member who enjoyed driving around in his Bentley (that’s a poor 

man’s Rolls Royce - the one without the fancy hood ornament).   
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